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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 13, 2005

TO: Honorable Craig Eiland, Chair, House Committee on Pensions & Investments 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2772 by Farabee (Relating to health savings accounts and high deductible health plans 
within the group benefits program of the Employees Retirement System of Texas.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Employees Retirement System (ERS) to evaluate the long-term impact of 
implementation of health savings accounts and high deductible health plans within the group benefits 
program.  ERS would be required to send a report in connection with the evaluation, including 
findings and recommendations, to the Governor, Lieutenant Governor, and Speaker of the House of 
Representatives not later than December 31, 2006. ERS estimates the costs of the evaluation and 
report would not be significant.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 327 Employees Retirement System
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